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For the attention of: All clients 
 

Priority: Low 

Re:  CSDR Authorisation  

 
 
Dear Client,  
 
Following an assessment by the competent authorities on the completeness of the 
documentation for the application of authorisation pursuant to the CSDR,  we inform you  
that additional requests have been made and the new deadline of 13 May 2019 t has been 
set for compliance.  
 
From the moment the authorities consider the application complete, a further six months will 
be required  before the authorisation can be  granted.  
 
The authorisation is therefore expected by the end of the current year. 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 

Post Trade Sales 
mail: salesteam@lseg.com 
Tel +39 02 72426504 
 


